
F R I D A Y  2 8 T H  M A R C H  2 0 2 5  
I S S U E  2 5

Resilience   Teamwork   Respect   Pride   Curiosity

Dear Families,

Thank you to all those who attended our parent consultation meetings this week - we had
an excellent turnout, and it was wonderful to see so many families engaging in their child’s
learning and progress. If you were unable to attend, please do contact your child’s teacher
to arrange a meeting either in person or over the phone. These opportunities are incredibly
important and help strengthen the partnership between home and school. 

We’re also incredibly proud of our girls’ football team, who secured another two impressive
wins this week! Their teamwork, determination and sportsmanship continue to shine, and
they are a real credit to the school, themselves and their parents and carers.
Congratulations to the team and their coaches and for making the final being played on
Monday. 

Next week promises to be busy and exciting one! We’ll begin with our Easter Church visit to
St Augustine’s, where pupils will take part in a thoughtful service with Reverend Jim. On
Thursday 3rd, we’ll be holding our Easter Egg Competition and children are invited to bring
in a decorated boiled egg to enter. We always look forward to seeing the creativity and
imagination of our children. Then on Thursday, we’ll hold the grand final of our Sponsored
Spell, please do offer your support in sponsorship where you can. Pupils across the school
have been practising hard, and we cant wait to cheer them on. 

Finally, we are aware the precise falling of Eid will not be certain until the weekend, but
we would like to wish you Eid Mubarak if you are celebrating.

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team

Peareswood Primary

peareswood_primary
@peareswood

Our School Values
Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

Proud to be part of

Thank you to
everyone who
donated for

Red Nose Day
we raised
£142.40!

https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
https://www.instagram.com/peareswood_primary/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
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Green=met the minimum attendance rate

ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM- 91%
Poplar- 85.7%
Bay- 94.6%
Box- 94.5%
Ash- 83.8%
Palm- 81%
Holly- 90%
Eucalyptus- 92.4%

Nursery PM- 93.1%
Lime- 87.9%
H/Chestnut- 96.5%
Bamboo- 96.9%
Cypress- 97.6%
Acacia- 91.5%
Myrtle- 99.1%
Willow - 97.2%

Current Attendance- 92% 

Parents please remind your children about the use of
social media. There are strict restrictions on social media.
Please make sure you are checking your children’s phone

regularly.
Under 13

13 +

16 +

17 +

Upcoming Events

Monday Tuesday Wednesday

31st

Thursday Friday

1st 2nd 3rd 4th

Reception and
Year 1 Easter

Disco.

ELSIE

Elsie wanted to help Miss Lee with her
Speech and Language lessons.

This free guide discusses
the growing popularity of

Bluesky, a public-first
microblogging social
media platform, and

explores what parents
and educators can do to
ensure children’s safety

when using the app.

Year 2 and
Year 3 Easter

Disco.

Church Visit. Year 4 and Year
5 Easter Disco. 

Last day of
term.

Sponsored Spell

Girls football
team final. 
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Lime

Nursery AM/PM

Poplar

H/Chestnut

Bay

Bamboo

Box

Cypress

Ash

Acacia

Palm

Holly

Myrtle

Willow

Eucalyptus

Josiah/Nathaniel

Adifaah

Albie

Joseph

Nazir

Mason

Aurora

Reber

Riley

Joy

Elizabeth

Aaron

Raiden

Bethel

Isabella

SCHOOL VALUES

Pride   Creativity   Kindness   Ambition   Collaboration

The new focus value this term is Ambition.

Ready

Respectful

We are...

Safe

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed your well

deserved
Hot Chocolate!

1st Oliver Jeffers
2nd Nathan ﻿Bryon 

3rd Malorie Blackman
4th Julia D﻿onaldson

Come on everyone it’s so close in
positions, keep getting these

tokens!
Here are the current positions:

EYFS- Nursery have been working hard on their phonics and recognising the initial sounds of
some minibeasts they have seen in their outside area.

KS1- Year 1 have been preparing for their visit to Colchester zoo by looking at all the animals
that they will see and writing a letter to the zoo suggesting some more animals that could be
included.

KS2 - Year 4 enjoyed a great Money Matters workshop with Ootiboo who taught them all
about budgeting in the real world and making sensible choices with money. 

http://surl.li/trnajs

